
 

MEETING 

“For a strong marine and maritime Europe: steps forwards and 

funding opportunities” 

20 APRIL 2016, 10:00 - 12:00 European Parliament 

The European Parliament’s Seas, Rivers, Islands and Coastal Areas Intergroup has the pleasure to invite you to 

the conference entitled “For a stronger marine and maritime Europe: steps forwards and funding 

opportunities” organised with the support of CPMR (secretariat of the Intergroup), that will take place April 

20th, 2016 (from 10.00 to 12.00) at the European Parliament (Room ASP5G1). Please find the draft agenda 

attached. 

This conference aims to discuss how to build a strong marine and maritime Europe. The meeting will be divided 

in 2 roundtables. The first one will focus on European legislation in the marine and maritime field, the second 

one will look at how to develop functional synergies between EU funds: Concrete examples of how EU 

programs meet the needs of maritime actors. 

Please note that there will be two long Q&A at the end of each session. 

Online registration may be carried out by clicking on the following link: online registration - It is compulsory to 

register using this link in order to guarantee and organise access to the European Parliament. 

We remain at your disposal should you require any further information and look forward to meeting you on 

April 10
th

, 

Yours sincerely,  

SEAS, RIVERS, ISLANDS AND COASTAL AREAS INTERGROUP 

More information on: 

Intergroup’s Website: http://www.searica.eu 

Follow us on twitter: @Searica_ITG 

Contact: Klaas De Boer: Klaas.deboer@gesine-meissner.de Lucas Bosser: lucas.bosser@crpm.org  
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